
          3000 Baybriar Road Baltimore, MD 21224

August 2014 

To: Jason McEachen c/o
BrightShinyObject, inc

Dear Jason: 

Camp Opportunity can only achieve its goal to break the cycle of child abuse in Maryland 
with the assistance of generous donations from members of our community. Without these 
donations, serving those in our area would not be possible.
 
Your generous donation in the form of new clothing, food, and camping supplies enabled 
our camp to provide a fun and rewarding experience for some of the abused and neglected 
children in Maryland. We are grateful for your support, and we also extend the thanks of our
campers for your caring and concern.

Thank you for your generosity, 
Phillip D Steinberg, Treasurer


